
 
 
 
 
 

MALAHIDE TOWNSHIP MUNICIPAL 
WATER CUSTOMERS: FALL 

HYDRANT FLUSHING PROGRAM 
The Ontario Clean Water Agency (OCWA) will be flushing 
municipal fire hydrants starting on September 30, 2024 through 
to October 18, 2024 for the following areas: Dexter Line, 
Waneeta Beach, Port Bruce, Rush Creek Line, Nova Scotia 
Line, Copenhagen, Dixie Estates, Jamestown Line, Imperial Rd., 
Dingle St, Hacienda Road, Talbot Street East, Talbot Street West, 
Rogers Road, Orwell. This flushing program will continue for a 
period of approximately 3 weeks. Flushing will normally occur 
between the hours of 8:00 am and 4:00 pm. 

During the flushing program, you may experience a temporary 
discolouration and/or low pressure on your water supply. If your 
water appears to be discoloured, the Township recommends that 
you flush your taps for a few minutes to clear up the water. The 
Township apologizes for any inconvenience that this may cause. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Malahide’s 
Water Department at (519) 773-5344, Ext. 226 
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